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Procurement Hub – Ottawa Office, 
Station 9W087, 9th Floor, 
200 Kent Street, 
Ottawa, Ontario K1A 0E6        Thursday September 14, 2017 
 

 
ADDENDUM NO. 1 

 
 
Subject:  ITT Invitation to Tender No. FP802-170069 
 
Title:  REPLACEMENT OF THE TELECOMMUNICATIONS PYLON LIGHTING SYSTEM  
 
Location: Marconi & Etang-du-Nord, QC 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam:  
 
Further to the above-mentioned Invitation to Tender, this Addendum #1 is to advise potential bidders of the 
following changes to this tender call: 
 

1. The Solicitation Closing date is being extended until Friday September 22, 2017 @ 2pm 
 

2. We will also be posting a second Addendum (#2) next week which will address the questions received as 
well as provide the “Statement of Work” in English. 
 

 
All other terms and conditions remain unchanged. 

 
 

 
Yours truly, 
 
Lynda Coulombe 
Procurement and Contracting Consultant, 
Financial & Materials Management Operations 
 
 


